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My name is E.J. Finneran and I support HB 3230 for a number of reasons:

1) Kids should be able to walk to school without feeling unsafe.
2) More walking will help curb childhood obesity.
3) US DOT data suggests that 10-14% of morning traffic is people driving their kids to school.
That leads to bad traffic and bad air quality.

Personally, between our house and our local high school is Sandy Blvd which is never fun to
deal with on foot. More funding to make safe routes to school would be good our
neighborhood's livability and walkability.

Thank you.
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